
Special Meeting 
 

August 20, 2012 
 

Hooksett Sewer Commission 
 
 
Present Were: Chairman Sidney Baines, Commissioner Frank Kotowski, Commissioner Roger 
Bergeron, Supt. Bruce Kudrick, Nelson Thibault of Hoyle Tanner & Associates, and John 
Peltonen and Bob Lucic of Sheehan Phinney Bass & Green. 
 
The Commissioners met with their legal representation to discuss remedial measures needed to 
insure the wastewater plant’s ability to operate in an effective manner. No decisions were made.   


